
Passing of Aladdin 

It was sad to hear the news of the passing of “Aladdin” Camden’s Official 

Parade Horse on the 8th August 2020. 

For a number of years Aladdin respecting the fallen as the charger and led 

the Camden Anzac Day Parades, he will be sadly missed by all. 

Aladdin was an Australian Riding Pony x Thoroughbred whose Official 

Competition name “SANLIRRA ROYAL GOSSIP” in his Royal Show 

competition days winning regularly in shows around Australia. 

He was over 23 years of age when he passed and was known and loved by 

his owner and mate Phillip Oliver and all members of the sub branch.  

Aladdin was a true gentleman of a stead, that never faulted he was a 

curious purveyor of Liquorice and handsome to boot. 

Aladdin was a member of the 7th Light Horse Historical Troop (Menangle) 

and represented the Unit at Beersheba Day Services and other Historical 

events. 

Phillip, we would like to thank you for allowing us the privilege to march 

with Aladdin. 

Aladdin We Will Remember You. 

 

Ray Herbert 

Historical Officer Camden RSL Sub Branch 
 


